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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A23-040 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  July 18, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  System Maintenance Completed for FPLAY Database 
 

 
GeorgiaFIRST completed the FPLAY refresh and the FPLAY environment is now 
available for use. 
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/gafirst-fin/documents/Clearing_Your_Browser_Cache_12-4-2017.pdf
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